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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wowee! Year 6 have only just come back and here we are letting you know about things going on in 2024! 
 
Firstly, we are writing to you to ask you if you would be interested in buying a ‘Leavers Hoodie’ for your child.  Owing 
to the way the company manufactures them, we will have to ask you for £20 when you order them, which is the 
full cost of the ‘Leavers Hoodie.’  This will need to be put onto ParentPay before an order can be made.  You can 
order them at any point from now until the final payment date of Friday 15th March 2024.  We will be unable to 
make any changes to orders after this date including adding any extra hoodies.  As you can see, this year we are 
ordering the hoodies much, much earlier than previously.  This will give the children the opportunity to wear them 
in school during their final term at Churchfields.  They won’t get them earlier, it just helps with paying.  Please note 
that (like previous years) the Leavers Hoodies are always given out on the Friday of SATs week which will be on 
Friday 17th May 2024.  Like previous years, we will organise a reward activity for the completion of SATs tests which 
we will inform you about nearer the time. 
 
Following on from the immense success this year, will also be organising a Leavers Fest which was incredibly popular 
with the majority of last year’s Y6.  The cost is £25, it includes absolutely EVERYTHING that the children eat, drink, 
or experience on the night.  It will be the Friday before we break up for the summer and this is Friday 12th July 2024 
from 6.30pm. 
 
And last, but by no means least, in the summer term we always go to Alton Towers as a reward for the children’s 
entire time at Churchfields as part of the Churchfields family.  As this is a “REWARD TRIP” that is fully funded from 
the school budget (not from any school fundraising) children are expected to have an EXCELLENT behaviour record 
to be allowed to go on the reward trip.  Shortly, you will receive a letter informing you, exactly what is meant by 
this.  We know, from previous years, that the children in year 6 will have exemplary behaviour in class and around 
school, throughout the year. 
 
A quick reminder that children in year 6 need to be in school as much as possible from September, all the way up 
until SATs testing week beginning Monday 13th May 2024.  We do not recommend any holidays during this period 
and children MUST be in school during statutory SATs testing week. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Cotton, Mr Skupham, and Mrs Beardsmore 
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